
Harry Lee Fisher 
 

 
Resident of Aptos, CA 

Harry Lee Fisher, 65, died on Saturday, July 5, 2014, after losing his 

fight with liver disease. 

A devoted family man, Harry will always be remembered as the 

treasured husband of Karen Fisher; the loving father of Nichole Fisher, 

of Monterey; and the wonderful son of Katherine Fisher, of Aptos, and 

of Harry Fisher, who preceded his son in death. 

Harry graduated from JFK High School in Barstow, California where he was the first 

student body president of the new school. He was a talented architectural and construction 

designer who taught himself how to use AutoCAD. He spent over 25 years of his professional 

career with Orchard Supply Hardware, designing new and remodeling older stores. Wanting 

to work closer to home, he found employment at West Marine as construction drafter in store 

design. His reputation for attention to detail preceded him wherever he went. 

Harry was known for his keen wit and great sense of humor. He enjoyed tinkering with 

anything mechanical or electronic (like remote control vehicles), converting his LP record 

collection to digital recordings, cooking and barbecuing, and keeping his red Jeep Wrangler 

spotless. 

Harry will be deeply missed by all who knew and loved him. The family requests any 

donations be made to American Liver Foundation at ​liverfoundation.org​. 
Celebration of Life will be held Sunday July 27, 2014 from 2PM – 4PM at Aptos Village 

Park 100 Aptos Creek Road, Aptos, CA. 
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